Lincoln Elementary School
6910 N Gettysburg Place
Stockton, CA 95207
209-953-8652
Attendance 24 Hour Hot line:
953-8621
Absences must be cleared within 48
hours.
September 13, 2018

We believe that all children can learn and we will establish high standards of learning that we expect all students to achieve. It is our job to create an environment in our classrooms that engages students in academic work that results in a high level of achievement. We are confident that with our support and help students can master challenging curricula, and we expect them to do so.

We are prepared to work collaboratively with colleagues, students and parents to achieve this shared educational purpose. (Dufor, 1997a).

Our School Office Hours Are: 7:30-4:00 Monday -Friday School Hours Are: 1-6 grades Monday 8:30-1:50 Tuesday -Friday 8:30-2:50 Kindergarten Hours are: Morning Session 8:10-11:30 11:30-11:50 Lunch Afternoon Session 11:30-2:50 11:10-11:30 Lunch

Calendar of Events

September 14

Spirit wear orders due Rewards Recess 17 Believe

Fundraiser
Due
18

PTA mtg. 6 pm staff lounge Parent Conferences

Conferences
17 -28 Early
Release for
1-6 grades at
1:50

19 LCPTA @ MB 6pm 21

Flag Salute
26
School Bd.
Mtg. 7:30 pm
@ CH

28 Movie Night 6 pm

October

Principal's Chat 8:30

Friday Flag Salute 12

Rewards Recess

PTA Mtg. 6 pm
17
LCPTA VOHS

6 pm
18
Spelling Bee
5 pm

From Your Principal

Make an effort to connect with the teacher. Your child's teacher will be a significant person in his life this year. So it's helpful for the two of you to build a strong bond. That way, you can work together, share information and head off any problems that may come up.

To make a connection:

- Attend back-to-school night. While this isn't the time or place for a long one-on-one talk, it will help each of you put a face to a name.
- Share information. Changes at home, such as the birth of a baby, loss of a job or pending divorce, can affect a child at school. Write a note, send an email or ask if the teacher can call you to talk. The more she knows about your child, the more she'll be able to support his learning.
- Let your child know you respect his teacher. Your attitude will affect your child's behavior in class.
- Stay engaged. Read the notes the teacher sends home from school. Fill out and return permission slips and paperwork in a timely manner.

PTA NEWS

The catalog for our biggest fundraiser of the year went home last week. Please consider helping your kids to sell at least \$20. Our goal is to sell \$12,000! Remember, 40% of the sales will go to PTA and will be used to pay for field trips for every grade.

Our first dinner night out will be this Thursday September 13th at the Habit from 4:00-8:00 p.m. Please present the flyer that went home when making your purchase. 20% of the profits will go to the school. Every little bit helps!

Please consider joining PTA, Membership is only \$10 and you don't have to volunteer to become a member. You can also sign up in our website jointotem.com and choose Lincoln Elementary PTA,

Congratulations Student Council Officers

President Vice President Elizabeth Allen Rylie Grady

Secretary Treasurer
Zoemae Swartz Everett Maupin

Spirit Commissioner
Parliamentarian
Michella Alwarez Colin Mia

Wear Red Every Friday

Looking For Preschool...

Do you have a 3 or 4 year old? If so, enroll them in our Lincoln Unified Preschool program today! Call 953-8731 or visit our website at www.lusd.net for more information.

Note to Parents

Please remember there are MO BALLOONS allowed for any occasion at school. They are a distraction. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Our Student Handbook is available online

School Site Council

The School Site council is very important with its main function being to approve the school plan, and then decide how best to spend state allocated money in support of the School Plan. The principal, certificated, classified staff and parents serve on the School Site Council.

Members serve a two-year term, and must be nominated and elected. Meetings are typically once a month at 3:00 p.m. in our staff lounge. If you are interested in serving on the School Site Council please write your name at the bottom of this form and return to the school office no later than Tuesday, Sept. 25, 2018.

Parent Name_ Student Name

Has this parent ever served as a School Lite Council member before yes

no